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For Immediate Release  November 16, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Theft Suspects 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is attempting to identify two suspects in reference to a Theft that 

occurred at a restaurant on Six Pines Drive, The Woodlands, on October 19, 2023.  Video evidence indicates 

the below-pictured individuals, who appear to work as a team, stole a wallet from a patron in the restaurant 

before leaving shortly afterward.  

  

If anyone recognizes these suspects or has information about this theft, please contact the Montgomery 

County Sheriff's Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or and refer to case #23A310043. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miranda Hahs, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff        
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